Proposed Minutes
Programs Committee
April 11, 2012
Voting Members Present:  Evelyn Bless,  Kathy Sutton, Bob Uhlig, Jim Burge and Nancy Stearns

Voting Members Absent:   Bob Kerns, Terry LaRosa and Jan McCarthy
Staff Present:  Paul Berg, Todd Dunkle, Adrienne Hutelmyer, Ruth Levy and Richard Haerther.
Staff absent: Gainor Roberts

The meeting was called to order at 3:05 and the minutes of the March 14, 2012 minutes were approved, with minor typos corrected, written by general consent.

Wordsmithing of the Events Committee will be tabled until the May meeting.  Kathy asked for input prior to May 7th.
Richard Haerther, Artistic Director, announced that the Red Carpet schedule for May 5th will be a mingling of chorus and Broadway Bound.  He also indicated that Have Gun Will Travel and Girl’s Night Out will be returning and an Elvis Experience has been added.  Richard indicated that “trust in the audience is beginning to bring results”.

The Summer Concert Series has been set and Richard & Paul attended a joint meeting between the Largo Center and the Palladium on April 11th and by joining forces two major items were the result of this meeting:


1. allows artists more exposure

2. CCC stage shows will travel to other venues

Paul presented an Arts In The Park recap indicating that the competition created by Hyde Park changing their dates resulted in a few vendors pulling out of the CCC event, however, participating vendors indicated they had a good year.  He suggested that next year we consider running a work shop on how to work an art show.  He also indicated possible “outsourcing” with those who run Hyde Park and perhaps adding a “food truck” rally.  Paul said volunteers efforts best ever”. 

Todd indicated lots of help has been offered for the Golf Outing in December.  He is meeting with Northdale Golf & Tennis Club as a possible venue replacing Emerald Greens.

Nancy is taking the lead for the event replacing the Masquerade Ball in October and indicated it will be called Harvest Hoe Down and is tentatively scheduled for Saturday, October 27th.  She is looking for square dance callers and musicians for this type of venue.  Raffles will be held for donated baskets and even a pie baking contest is being considered.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 PM.  The next Events meeting will be held Wednesday, May 9, 2012, at 3PM.

 Submitted by Nancy Stearns
